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Docket Nos. 50-373; 50-374
License Nos. NPF-11; NPF-18

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. Querio

Site Vice President i

LaSalle County Station |
2601 North 21st Road

'

Marseilles, IL 61341

Dear Mr. Querio:

This refers to the telephone conversation between Mr. J. Gieseker and
Mr. H. B. Clayton, of this office regarding arrangements for a meeting between
members of our respective organizations. This meeting is scheduled for June 15,
1994, at 1:00 p.m. (CDT) at the NRC Region III Office, 801 Warrenville Road,
Lisle, Illinois. <

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your Business Unit Plan (BUP). In
addition, the purpose of the BUP Team and their specific role in carrying out the
BVP and effecting performance improvements at LaSalle Station will be discussed.

|If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Brent Clayton
of my staff at (708) 829-9602.

Sincerely,

CRiGINAL SIGNED BY T. O.'MARTli

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution:

I
D

9406220255 940610
PDR ADOCK 05000373
p PDR



...__ .. - . -

'
i

,

1

Commonwealth Edison Company 2 JUN 101994

Distribution:
L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President,

Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services
D. J. Ray, Station Manager i

J. Lockwood, Regulatory Assurance |

Supervisor |
'D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager
OC/LFDCB I

iResident Inspectors LaSalle
Dresden, Quad Cities

Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist

Office of the Attorney General
Licensing Project Manager, NRR )
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission !
W. L. Axelson, RIII |
S. Stein, SRS j
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